
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: May 5, 2025 

ITEM TITLE: Yard Parking & RV Storage 

 

DISCUSSION: 

Staff was asked to bring this forward for consideration again. 

In October 2024, Staff brought forth the attached possible ordinance and heard feedback from the Council 
that there was concern about limiting RV Parking in residential areas, specifically to only one Recreational 
Vehicle. Staff has modified that to allow for two vehicles, and further modifications can certainly be made. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


